

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

26th May 2023

Dear parents and carers,





Year 6 Healthy Eating Snack Shop

In Year 6 we have been working on an enterprise project to support Cancer Research UK and Aid Africa. As part of our leadership development, the Year 6 children have requested that we set up a Healthy Schools Snack Shop for the school so that they everyone can enjoy a healthy snack at break time. All profits that are raised from the enterprise will be donated directly to their chosen charities.

We will be selling fresh and dried fruit on a daily basis and toast on a Wednesday. The snack shop will be open every morning break. The highest amount of money we will charge your child will be no more than 50p. For example, a piece of fresh fruit will cost 30p and dried fruit such as raisins will be 20p per box. Toast will be 30p per slice or 50p for 2 slices (Wednesday only)

We suggest that you give your child enough money to last them the week in a small purse or wallet and leave them in a container in the class and take it home at the weekend to top it back up with money. Please try to ensure that it is in small change (i.e. 10p pieces and 20p pieces). The Snack Shop will be open every day on the playground at breaktime commencing Monday 5th June.

The Snack Shop will not be selling drinks and, as such, the arrangements that are already in place for morning drinks (juice) and that parents are invoiced for will remain so as to not cause any confusion.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher













